

TEXAS HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES COMMISSION

CHARLES SMITH EXECUTIVE COMMISSIONER

February 17, 2017

Mr. R. Roland Gutierrez Interim Executive Director Border Region Behavioral Health Center 1500 Pappas Street Laredo, Texas 78041

Re: Local Network Development Plan

Dear Mr. Gutierrez:

The Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC) is in receipt of the Local Network Development Plan for the Border Region Behavioral Health Center as required by Texas Health and Safety Code, Section 533.03521. HHSC reviewed the Plan in accordance with 25 Texas Administrative Code, Chapter 412, Subchapter P.

This letter is to inform you HHSC has approved the Border Region Behavioral Health Center plan, and it may now be posted to the Center's website.

We thank you for your cooperation in this endeavor, and we look forward to working with you as this process continues. If you need additional clarification, please contact your HHSC Contract Manager Debra Woodruff at 512-206-5249 or Debra.Woodruff@hhsc.state.tx.us.

Sincerely,

Lauren Lacefield Lewis

Deputy Associate Commissioner for Behavioral Health Services

cc: Jondell Lafont-Garcia, Program Specialist

Debra Woodruff, Contract Manager